
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Daniel Okada, OPA Assistant Director of Investigations  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigation Specialist 
Date: July 11, 2023 
Re:  OIG Certification Memo for 2022OPA-0208 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case 2022OPA-0208. The investigation is certified as thorough, 
timely, and objective. OIG understands that OPA’s transcription service is still working on transcription for 
one of the Named Employee interviews and requests that the transcripts of the recorded interview be 
uploaded upon receipt.  

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigation Specialist  

                           


